
30th November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

KS1 & EYFS Nativity Play

On Tuesday 13th and Thursday, 15th December, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be holding their Christmas
production: Christmas with the Aliens. This theatrical extravaganza will be taking place in the Theatre at
Maritime House. On both days we will be hosting a matinee show, starting at 1.30pm, and on Thursday, 15th
December we will also be hosting an evening performance, beginning promptly at 5.30pm; both shows will run for
approximately 40 minutes.

All children will be required to return to Maritime House at 5pm on the evening of Thursday, 15th December to
allow time to prepare for the evening’s performance.

If you wish to attend the performance, please complete the Nativity form, included on this form are details for
collection of your child following the evening performance, please complete the relevant box. Ticket requests
must be made by Friday, 9th December. Two tickets per child per performance will be allocated subject to
availability and tickets will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

We look forward to seeing you at our performances.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Blanthorn
Head of EYFS

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxWxU2eWBAzzJwpBm7TsK9DLoyK8otjegDp90cMImlh3SDsw/viewform

